

NFVCC Minutes from 7/5/2017

Call to Order 4:10pm

Present, Ulli Lange, Dave Mitchell, Susie Kaldis, Kate Rawlinson, Mary George, Jen Sanborn

Approval of minutes, M George motioned to approve, Ulli second, passed

Vice President: Board nominates Patti Kaech, Mary George motioned Ulli second, motion passes unanimously.

Ulli moves that we modify ending time of our meetings, Jen seconds and motion carries.

Treasury report, New debit card, a few new invoices from CTO.

Membership Coordinator report: New memberships coming in, 10 in last month. All visual artists., Kate would like to see other creatives engaged. Also wants really good list of our accomplishments to have on hand. Survey: about 95 completed. We need membership forms at KPP project.

Ulli suggests we let KPP attendees know how much we raised. We will have a table for contact info so we can thank them and let them know how much we made. Dave, calling and Susie suggests calling members and friends, KPP starts at 6pm.

Recertification application has been revised and the District has to be a contiguous walkable area. Discussion came up about having a community discussion about the changes necessary to qualify.

Susie spoke with Anna Kampe who suggested that we apply next year for Community Development.

Pickin in the Park Kids Creative Corner. Helpers include Hotchkiss cheerleaders, Elsewhere, Arts for All. We are still looking for more help. Susie will call face painter.

October, Celebrate the Fork? Halloween weekend @ Edesia warehouse. Discussion on date, 27<sup>th</sup>? What else is possible? Possibly Art/Ag tour and CTF on same day? Possibly a bus tour? Several course meal spread out to different locations? Will check on available transportation.

CTO Grant, sent the May report, still working on pulling information, starting the SEO classes, there will be 3. We selected Insync Media for the SEO work. Will meet on July 11<sup>th</sup> at Library and meet with each organization separately as well.

Discussed issue with Robert Wright upset, Mary will forward letter to Dave and Ulli. Mary will follow up with personal discussion on why he was not chosen.

Orton update: connect with Rotary, or American Legion, trying to diversify our audience. Set a date for our final community meeting.

Art Talks are going great, last one was writing an artist statement. No August meeting but will start up again in Sept.

Art for the DCMH going well, Artists have been paid for art by the hospital.

Pete Kolbenschlag asked that we participate with Chamber in hosting a mixer at Remedy Aug. 1<sup>st</sup> with the public lands team from the Center for American Progress. No commitment.

Meeting adjourned 6pm